
P.E
We have P.E on Thursdays. 
We recommend that your 

child has their full P.E kit in 
school all week.

Water Bottles
It would be really helpful if 
your child could bring a 
named water bottle to keep 
in class during the day.

Your child will be coming home with their 
homework on a Friday to be returned after 

the weekend by Thursday morning. The 
homework will vary depending on what work 
we’re doing in class. We appreciate all your 

support in this.

If you have any questions or 
concerns then please do not 

hesitate to speak to us.

Mr Key (class teacher)
Mrs Taylor (class TA)

We will now be using 
BlueSky instead of 
X/Twitter. You will have 
received a letter this 
week with all the 
information. Please log 
on to see all the 
fabulous work from your 
children!
welbeckps.bsky.social

Attendance
Thank you for all your 
support in this area. 
Please remember that 
school is open from 
8:40am and the register 
will be taken at 8.45am. 
If your child is in a 
phonics group, then 
please have them at 
school at 8.40am ready 
for their early phonics.
The school day finishes 
at 3:15pm.

Times Tables
Year 3s will need to learn their x3 
x4 x8 times tables this year, more 

if possible! Please continue to help 
them at home as they are tested 

every Friday! 
They all have a log on to: 

www.ttrockstars.com

Your child will be 
continuing to learn to play 
the recorder this term, 
so look out for new 
musical talents!

Reading Corner

Please read with your
child at least 4 

times a week and 
remember to sign 

their reading diary so 
they can receive the 
reading reward – a 

trip to the park with 
hot chocolate!

Experience Day
We will be having an 

Experience Day during 
this half term to 

further explore our 
Egyptian Topic. 

Spellings
Children will be given spellings 

in their reading diaries and 
will be tested on a Friday. 

Please help them to learn and 
practise these.

Welcome to the 

Spring Term!
We hope you have all enjoyed 

the holidays.

Year 3K

Our fantastic topic this half-term is 

The Egyptians
We will look at mummification instructions 
and Egyptian story writing in our English 
lessons and reading Egyptian themed books. 
In our topic lessons, we will be exploring 
Egyptian tombs, hieroglyphics, pharaohs,  
gods and goddesses. 
In our science lessons, we will look at 
nutrition, a balanced diet and exploring 
skeletons and muscles. 
We will also explore fantastic Egyptian art.
After half-term, our topic will be the 
Rainforests. 

https://bsky.appwelbeckps.bsky.social/
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